
Hooksett Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 

October 28, 2014 
 

 

 

Present: Ray Bonney, Jim Levesque (Council Rep) Richard (Turk) Bairam, Chairperson, Bob 
Schroeder, Sean McDonald 
Richard Blake, Crew Chief for Diane Boyce 
 
A student from Southern New Hampshire University was present to ask questions regarding the 
operation of the department as a student assignment. 
 
The meeting began at 6:30.  The Committee could not vote on the minutes from the last meeting as they 
were not official. There was no quorum.   
 
The Committee reviewed the monthly total spreadsheet.  The student asked questions about the 
numbers.  There was a discussion about the operation of the facility.  There was also a discussion about 
single stream and the various single stream facilities that are out there. The Committee answered 
general questions regarding the facility. 
 
Ray asked when the projected delivery of the new truck would be.  Diane sent the purchase order to 
Liberty International last Friday.   
 
The meeting ended at 7:30. 
 


